

Dear Parents and Guardians,
        Thank you for enrolling your child/children in the St. Damian Catholic Parish School of Religion.  The dedicated catechists, Father Don and I do our best to provide quality religious education in a positive Catholic/Christian learning environment.  We ask your support to make sure children attend every Mass and class day, aside from medical necessities.  Regular attendance in PSR, just as in the public school, is required for consistent learning and growing as a responsible and faithful follower of Jesus.

The Internet is all about global connections.  Our faith lives have to connect with other aspects of life, too.  Helping the children participate at Mass by singing, reading, serving, and more is making those connections happen!!!  That’s why, on the days we attend Mass, the children are invited to participate as much as possible in proclaiming the Scriptures as readers, leading the Vocation Prayer before Mass, being altar servers, and becoming song leaders and choir members.
Listed below are opportunities for participation and the grade levels that take the roles.  An attitude of “giving back to God” is nurtured as the young people lead the way in these various liturgical roles

In addition to signing the commitment form on the opposite side of this paper, please fill out the following information and return it to PSR with the fee.  Parental/Guardian support is extremely appreciated.
******************************************************************************
Grades 5-8

My child/children,___________________________________________________________ is/are willing to (continue/ be trained) as a reader of the sacred Scriptures at Mass on Monday and Friday.
My child/children, ___________________________________________________________

is/are willing to continue/ be trained) as a Mass server on Monday and Friday.

My child/children,___________________________________________________________ has/have special singing talent and is/are interested in knowing more about becoming a song leader/cantor at Mass on Monday or Friday.

Grades 3-4

My child/children, __________________________________________________________

is/are willing to continue, be trained) as a leader of the Vocation Prayer at Mass on Monday and Friday.

All children in Grades K-8 have opportunities to carry up gifts of bread, water and wine at the Preparation of Gifts, and also to take turns singing by Grade levels on Fridays ( from the choir loft).
In addition to weekend Mass attendance, moms, dads, grandmas, and grandpas, etc.  are invited to Mass on Monday and Friday to support our youth in their ministry roles.  



Dear Parents and Guardians,

        Thank you for enrolling your child/children in the St. Bernard Catholic Parish School of Religion.  The dedicated catechists, Father Don and I do our best to provide quality religious education in a positive Catholic/Christian learning environment.  We ask your support to make sure children attend every Mass and class day, aside from medical necessities.  Regular attendance in PSR, just as in the public school, is required for consistent learning and growing as a responsible and faithful follower of Jesus.

The Internet is all abut global connections.  Our faith lives have to connect with other aspects of life, too.  Helping the children participate at Mass by singing, reading, serving, and more is making those connections happen!!!  That’s why, on the days we attend Mass, the children are invited to participate as much as possible in proclaiming the Scriptures as readers, leading the Vocation Prayer before Mass, being altar servers, and becoming song leaders.

Listed below are opportunities for participation and the grade levels that take the roles.  An attitude of “giving back to God” is nurtured as the young people lead the way in these various liturgical roles

In addition to signing the commitment form on the opposite side of this paper, please fill out the following information and return it to PSR with the fee.  Parental/Guardian support is extremely appreciated.

******************************************************************************

Grades 5-8

My child/children,___________________________________________________________ is/are willing to (continue/ be trained) as a reader of the sacred Scriptures at Mass on Tuesday and Thursday.
My child/children, ___________________________________________________________

is/are willing to continue/ be trained) as a Mass server on Tuesday and Thursday.

My child/children,___________________________________________________________ has/have special singing talent and is/are interested in knowing more about becoming a song leader/cantor at Mass on Tuesday and Thursday.

Grades 3-4

My child/children, __________________________________________________________

is/are willing to continue, be trained) as a leader of the Vocation Prayer at Mass on Tuesday and Thursday.

All children in Grades 1-8 have opportunities to carry up gifts of bread, water and wine at the Preparation of Gifts.

In addition to weekend Mass attendance, Moms, dads, grandmas, and grandpas, etc.  are invited to Mass on Tuesdays and Thursdays to support our youth in their ministry roles.  
